
 

 

          20.3.2020 

For children coming in to school as of Monday 23rd March 2020  

 

Thank you for responding swiftly to the recent letter regarding childcare provision at 

the school. Your child has a place in our school. We know the list of key workers 

may change over time and we will share any information with you when we have it.  

The following measures/precautions must be taken to support this arrangement: 

▪ Children wear clothes which are fresh on – we recommend putting clothes straight in 

the washing machine once returning home from school to minimise and control the 

spread of infection. We will continue with our regular hand washing routine at 

school. For your information we have drafted a weekly timetable today - the children 

will do a variety of activities over the week at school which may include outside 

learning, PE and art. Please wear appropriate clothes/footwear for these activities 

and always bring a coat. 

▪ Please ensure we have up to date contact details for family members and we hold 

emergency contact details should your child become poorly/exhibit symptoms of 

contracting coronavirus. 

▪ We must register your child in and out of the premises by somebody who either has 

parental responsibility or has been nominated by yourselves. As usual we cannot let 

children go home with other adults without being informed – even if we know 

them/they are other parents. 

▪ If you become unwell with coronavirus symptoms, you must immediately contact 

school and arrange for the collection of your child.  

▪ Social distancing must be enforced whilst your child is not in school if we are to 

prevent/minimise the spread of infection. 

▪ School must be informed if you no longer fall within the critical worker list or you 

have been asked to self-isolate. 

I am sorry for the lateness of these details – there is a lag in information still. 

We look forward to seeing your children over the coming week. With many thanks for your 

support and understanding, 

 

Zoe Avastu 

Headteacher 


